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NOTIFICATION
Addendum
[bookmark: spsDateCommunication][bookmark: spsMember]The following communication, dated 22 October 2018, is being circulated at the request of the delegation of the United States of America. 

_______________


TITLE: Significant New Use Rules on Certain Chemical Substances; Reopening of Comment Period
AGENCY: Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)
ACTION: Notice; reopening of comment period
SUMMARY: EPA issued a proposed rule in the Federal Register of 1 August 2018 (FRL-9981-16) for significant new use rules (SNURs) for 145 chemical substances. This document reopens the comment period for the proposed rule until 14 November 2018. EPA is reopening the comment period because it received a request to extend the comment period but the request was received too late to publish an extension of the comment period before the comment period expired.
[bookmark: spsTitle]Comments, identified by docket identification (ID) number EPA- HQ-OPPT-2017-0366 must be received on or before 14 November 2018.
[bookmark: spsMeasureAddress]https://members.wto.org/crnattachments/2018/TBT/USA/18_5539_00_e.pdf
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